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To: Julie Nowlan <jnowlan@isd1.org>

July 7, 2025
Good Morning Mr. Stifter and Mr. Dokken,

| want to start off by expressing my gratitude for the opportunities and experiences | have had with
the staff and students at Rippleside. | loved most of my time at Rippleside and ISD1. However |
have decided not to come back for the 2025-2026 school year.

There are a few reasons that | have decided to move in a different direction for work but the
main reason is Rippleside just doesn’t feel like a team anymore. When | first started anyone
would help anyone without question. You have some amazing people working at Rippleside but |
feel that there are only a few that would step in to help, without question, if needed.

| hope you understand that this was a very hard decision for me and | am going to miss the
students and staff very much but it is what is best for me.

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as a paraprofessional from Rippleside and
ISD1.

Thank you for everything you do!
Sincerely,

Tiffani Kullhem
Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



